THE St. MARY'S COLLEGE ST. MARYS, KANSAS

March 1, 1940

Mr. William D. Driscoll 701 North Third Street Yakima Washington

Dear Mr. Driscoll:

Thank you for your kind letter of February 24. Missioners are always happy to learn that their efforts for Christ's Kingdom are being seconded by the good wishes and prayers of generous friends.

At present I am stationed at the above address where the Jesuits of the Missouri Province have their theologate, that is, the house in which the young members of the Society study before ordination to the priesthood.

I am forwarding your letter to St. Francis Mission and will ask them to take care of your requests. Please continue to remember our Sioux in your prayers. Prayer will win the day.

Sincerely yours,

William J. Moore, S.J.